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Dear Dr. Agustina,

Could you please check the final form of the article attached, some adjustments were operated. Also, please address the comment from the
manuscript.

If you have any final observations and instructions prior to the article publishing, please inform us, any changes should be clearly highlighted.
Change requests cannot be considered after publishing the material.

If all the authors agree with the final form of the article, could you please send us your acceptance for publishing, signed by all the authors. It

should contain the title, name of the authors, a few lines stating that all the authors agree with the publishing, signature of all the authors.

Kind regards,
Editor AACL Bioflux
Eniko Kovacs
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Dear Dr. Agustina,

Thank you for your interest in publishing with us. However, the manuscript does not respect the AACL formatting requirements. Please find
the model on our website and replace each section with your text, leaving the footer exactly as it is, including the page numbering.

| will be your editor and | will stay at your disposition for all the aspects concerning your manuscript.

The editorial team will assess your manuscript and | will get back to you as soon as possible with the result.

Kind regards,
Editor AACL Bioflux
Eniko Kovacs
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add a footer in another word document, because it is not the same, use our model as a template). Also, many parts of your text is highlighted
with a light grey, the logo is missing... Please remediate these issues.

Thank you for your cooperation.
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Dear Dr. Eni Kovacs,

I have followed your advice in the writing format as required by AACL BIOFLUX. Only I apologize about the sentence
highlighted in light gray, not visible in my computer. Please help to give a sign regarding this.
Thank you for your attention and help.
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Dear Dr. Agustina,

There seems to be a problem with the attachment, the text is still highlighted with light grey and there is no footer.

Thank you.
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Dear Dr. Eni Kovacs,
| apologize for the repeated mistakes. This has been fixed, hopefully, it complies with the requirements of the AACL Bioflux Journal. | am waiting

for further information. Thank you for your attention.

Best regards,
Agustina Agustina



